


Robert & Havilah Alford 

8181 Deep Run Trail  
Port Republic, VA 24471 

robertealford@icloud.com 
havilahalford@icloud.com 

October 5, 2022 

City of Harrisonburg  
Community Development  

To Whom It May Concern, 

We are writing this letter to apply for a Special Use Permit for our property located at 
375 Broad Street, Harrisonburg Va 22802.  

The property is an over/ under duplex. Our intention is for our son, Bailey Alford, to 
live permanently in the upper portion, Unit B,  of the duplex. He would manage the 
lower portion of the duplex, Unit A,  as a short-term rental location. The bottom 
portion, for proposed short-term rental use,  is two bedrooms and one full bathroom. 
We would put a pull-out sofa in the living room for an additional sleeping area. We 
would like to allow up to 6 people to stay. There is o*-street parking behind the 
duplex, and it can accommodate up to four vehicles.  

We purchased this property about a year ago as an investment, with the idea to pursue 
short-term rental. Our goal was to help with our retirement in the future and to help 
our three children to have a  place to live and/or provide additional income for our 
family and their families in the future.  

We sincerely hope that you will support our request. 

Robert and Havilah Alford  
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